
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive 
Milwaukee WI 53212-3128 

October 12, 2018 

PSK Investments, LLC 
Attn: Mr. Jasdisher Singh Kier 
N61 W14444 Brookside Drive 
Menomonee Falls, WI 53051 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

Subject: PECFA Change Order Request, Revised Remedial Action Options Plan and 
Remedial Design Report, PSK Investments and Grace Christian Fellowship 
Properties, 9922 & 9900 West Capitol Drive, Milwaukee, WI 

FID: 241136060 
BRRTS: 03-41-095653 & 03-41-546764 

Dear Mr. Kier: 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) has completed a review of the PECFA 
Change Order Request received on October 5, 2018, by SGS Engineers. This is in response to 
the DNR's letter dated August 14, 2018, in response SGS Engineers Revised Remedial Action 
Options Plan and Remedial Design Report for the above described properties. 

The PECFA Change Order request provided a scope-of-work plan and estimated PECFA costs 
for the following work: 

• Preparing a change order request letter 
• Pressure filed extension testing to evaluate the effectiveness of existing vapor mitigation 

systems 
• Sub-slab sampling to evaluate current sub-slab vapor concentrations 
• Indoor air and outdoor air background air sampling to evaluate current indoor air quality, 

and 
• Construction and operation of a soil vapor extraction (SVE) system 

The DNR approves the PECFA Change Order request as presented in the October 5, 2018 letter 
by SGS Engineers. 

PECFA Cost Approval 

This letter doesn't approve the costs associated with this change order. PECFA cost approval is 
being reviewed by Lee Delcore (DNR) and should be completed within a week. If you have any 
questions pertaining to the cost approval, please contact him at 920-893-8524, or by email at: 
Lee.Delcore@wisconsin .gov. 
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If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at the above address or 
at (414) 263-8644. Please refer to the FID and BRRTS number at the top of this letter in any 
future correspondence. Future correspondence should be sent directly to the Remediation and 
Redevelopment Program Associate Jennifer Dorman (414-263-8683) at the above address, or 
by email at: Jennifer.Dorman@wisconsin .gov. 

Sincerely, 

· nager\Hydrogeologist 
Southeast Region 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

C: Lee Delcore - WDNR Plymouth Office, email 
Ray Tierney & Robert Langdon - SGS Engineers 
Thomas A. Cabush - Kasdorf, Lewis & Swietlik S.C. 
David G. Peterson - Reinhart, Boerner, Van Deuren S.C. 
Donald P. Gallo -Axley Brynelson, LLP 
WDNR SER Files 


